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Dear Parents, 

 

On the eve of Christmas holidays, the Board of the APE wishes all 

families of LFS a happy festive season.  
 

 

• CONSTRUCTION 

The construction work on the new building is continuing. The structure of 4 underground levels is already 
in place. The progress of work is 25% as of December 15, 2017. As planned, the construction of aerial part 

will begin in January 2018 and the building will be operative during the summer of 2018. 
 

 

• MOBILITY 

Mr. Grégoire ALCOUFFE succeeds Ms. Anne BACHELIER as teacher for the bilingual CE2 class.  
 

 

• THANKS 

Ms. Emeline CLAEYS decided to leave the Board of APE to be committed to other activities. The whole team 
thanks her warmly for her remarkable work within the Board of APE and the New Campus Committee since 

May 2016. 
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